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I have been on the Board for over 30 years, having joined it in the very early years of inception.  
Widowed with four young children under the age of seven, I recognized the need for educating 
young people who found the then current system difficult to navigate.  This still holds true. 
  
My career has been, besides raising my family has been in the area of government and politics. 
  
I have worked in the offices of the Milwauee Common Council, The Milwaukee County Board 
of Supervisors, and as an assistant to the Majority Leader of the Wisconsin State Assembly. 
  
I have conducted a successful political consulting business for many years.  This includes 
developing strategy and public relations. 
  
  
 


